June 9, 2018

To:  Joe Arnold
Rotary Club of Fullerton

From: Lauralyn Eschner
President, All the Arts for All the Kids Foundation

Subject: Letter of Support

The All the Arts for All the Kids Foundation is extremely pleased about our involvement
with you in the Rotary District Grant project! The concepts inherent in the grant proposal
are absolutely in alignment with our mission of furthering the education of Fullerton’s
students in and through the arts, and we are happy to assist in as many ways as we can.

The Foundation is committed to providing the funding for the expert artist/educator who
will conduct the lessons in the Ceramics Studio, and we are dedicated to raising funds as
necessary to grow this amazing project. We very much look forward to working with

you, and will assist in sustaining the program after the District Grant funding is finished.

Thank you for the tremendous good work you do in our community!

Sincerely,

Lauralyn Eschner
President



